Prayer List

1. *Salvation:* Kevin McCleary; Craig; Mark; Scott

2. *LifeGate*: William Stamer; David Stocks; Husean McCaskill; Jonathan Ricardo; James Hartfeller, Riley Hughes

3. Westside: Flourish Home; Abby Rainey

healing and answers.

UPCOMING EVENTS

April: 22nd: Finding Hope 6:00pm **May 3rd:** Betty Sledge Memorial 1:30 **May 4th:** Church Business Meeting 7:00pm **May 7th:** Tiny Town Program 6:30pm

May 11th: NO EVENING SERVICE May 13th: Finding Hope 6:00pm

May 14th: WSCA Graduation 6:00pm

May 15th: Overcomers 6:00pm

May 25th: Promotion Sunday 11:00am

Announcements

**If you have an announcement, please fill out an announcement slip and place in tithe boxes must be turned in by Thursday morning of each week.

Tithes/ Offering

• Quarter 1 need: \$95,474.04

• Quarter 1 giving: \$100,000.00

\$4,525.96

There will be a baby shower table set up for Riley and Jenny Waldie who are expecting a baby girl in May. If you want to bring something for them there will be a table set up in the foyer April 27th- May 4th.

Tiny Town program is May 7th at 6:30 this will take place of our normal Wednesday night service. Please make plans to come and enjoy. Note the time difference 6:30pm not 7:00pm.

WSCA graduation is May 11th at 7:00pm come and help celebrate these graduates. Please note this does take place of our normal Wednesday night service.

Kids Camp is coming up. The dates are June $1^{st} - 5^{th}$ the cost is \$85 per camper and is for Kids who have completed 2nd- 6^{th} grade. Registration forms are in building 3 or the foyer of building 1. If you have any questions, please see Gerri Smith or call the church office.

Church business meeting May 4th after the evening service.

There will be NO evening service May 11

Deacon ordination service May 18th during the a.m. service.

The family of Betty Sledge would like to invite West Siders who knew her to a memorial service on May 3rd at 1:30 here at West Side in building 2.

West Side Family,

We're excited to share some encouraging news: thanks to the faithful giving of our church family and supporters, the mortgage on **Building 3** has been reduced from \$300,000 to \$200,000 in just six short months! We're deeply grateful for your generosity and commitment.

Now, we have an incredible opportunity to go even further. A group of donors has pledged to match \$20,000 toward the mortgage—if our church family gives \$20,000. That means together, we could knock off another \$40,000 from our mortgage!

To take full advantage of this match, we'll be receiving a **special offering on Sunday, May 4th**. However, you're welcome to give at any time—just be sure to **clearly mark your gift for the mortgage** so it counts toward the match.

We're especially thankful for those who are stepping up to match our efforts, and we thank all of you for your continued faithfulness and dedication to the Lord's work through West Side.

Let's press forward together!